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Good afternoon NIRB staff
My name is Alexander Ootoowak
I am not a lawyer but I am confused why members of the public were not allowed to ask
questions about the Baffinland flyers stating what WILL happen if we say NO to phase 2 vs
what will happen if we approve put around town and why nirb wouldn not file those papers
when asked to do so. Those flyers are felt by many members of the public to be complete
blackmail into forcing us to agree to phase 2 when the irreversible damage has already begun
in the first phase.

Thank you for your time
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